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Cooperation with private sector

Note by the Secretariat
At its 62nd session the ITC asked, inter alia, its subsidiary bodies to provide information in respect of cooperation with the business community.  This request is referred to in para.7, ITC report (ECE/TRANS/133):


"7.  Regarding, in particular, cooperation with the business community, the Committee endorsed the identification made by its Bureau of its subsidiary bodies which have a relationship with the private sector (SC.1, SC.2, SC.3, WP.1, WP.11, WP.15, WP.24, WP.29, WP.30) and requested those bodies to assess the relationship and to report back to the Committee on how that relationship could be used to greater advantage to enhance the work of those bodies."

The Working Party is invited to respond to this request from ITC. 

__________

